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2018 GCSE EXAM RESULTS INFORMATION 

 
 

This year the results day for GCSE examinations is Thursday, 23rd August 2018.  Students 
may come to school to collect a school print-out of their results on Thursday 23rd August 
between 9:30am and 10:30am. 
 
Exam boards no longer issue paper results slips and the school summary print-out which is 
issued to each student is the official communication of their results and will be sufficient 
evidence for colleges and other post-16 providers.  This is the only documentation prior to 
the issue of certificates and must be kept be safely until the official certificates are sent to 
school in November 2018. 
 

 Please do not telephone the school for results as they cannot be given over the 
telephone in case of misunderstandings.  This also creates delays and we want to make 
sure that results are downloaded, checked and printed as quickly as possible 

 

 Please do not come to the school before 9:30am 
 

If a student is unable to collect their results in person on Thursday 23rd August, a 
parent/carer may do so on their behalf.  However, the student must have provided written 
authorisation for us to do this as the results are the property of the student.  This can be 
submitted in advance to Mrs Janet Adams, Exams Officer, or be brought in by the 
parent/carer on the day. 
 
 

 


